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The Special District Leadership Foundation is proud to present this 

District Transparency Certificate of Excellence to 

San Juan Water District 

In recognition of the district's completion of all transparency program requirements 

designed to promote transparency in their operations and governance 

to the public and other stakeholders. 

Sandy Seifert Raffelson, SDLF Board President Neil McCormick, SDLF Chief Executive Officer 




